
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
On Friday, 17th November we will be supporting 
Children in Need as a School. To help us raise the 
funds in support of this fabulous charity we are 
asking the children to come into school in 'Spotty 
Mufti' for a £1 contribution per child. 
 
 

 
Cake Sale 
In addition, we are asking for your generosity in 
donating cakes, which we can sell at break time 
for 50p each. Please can we request that any 
donations are sent to the school office on arrival 
at school on Friday, 17th.  
 
 
 
Please donate via our Children in Need Just Giving page by clicking on this link   
https://bit.ly/47anKrB  or by scanning the QR code at the top of the page or by 
sending a donation in with your child.   
 
We hope you will agree that this is a wonderful cause to raise money for and to 
allow others less fortunate than ourselves to be supported. 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Emma Collis 
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